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On September 13, 2018, Benjamin J.F. Cruz (“BJ”) was sworn 

into office as Guam’s second-elected Public Auditor by the 

Honorable Chief Justice Katherine A. Maraman. In his 

address, Public Auditor Cruz mentioned that he will endeavor 

to hold the Government of Guam fiscally responsible.  

 

Public Auditor Cruz successfully won the Special Election 

held on August 25, 2018 to lead the Office of Public 

Accountability. He will complete the remaining two years of 

his predecessor’s term. 

 

Prior to becoming Public Auditor, BJ was the Speaker of the 

34th Guam Legislature. 


